
From: Paul O'Brien [mailto:paul.obrien@wakool.nsw.gov.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 1 July 2015 4:54 PM 
To: Brian 
Cc: .Wakool Shire Trim; Wayne Garnsey (Wayne.Garnsey@planning.nsw.gov.au) 
Subject: RE: PLANNING PROPOSAL - RU1 to RE2 - MURRAY DOWNS - McNeil - I15/318 
 
Dear Brian 
 

Wakool Shire authorises you to prepare all required documentation in relation to this Planning 
Proposal and formally submit such to the Department of Planning NSW for Gateway Determination.   

 

The consultation / exhibition process shall be administered by Council with a 28 days period deemed 
to be suitable. 

 

The appropriate contact at the Dubbo office of the Department of Planning NSW is Mr. Wayne 
Garnsey ( Wayne.Garnsey@planning.nsw.gov.au ) who may be contacted on 02 6841 2180. 

 

Please ensure that I am CC’d on all correspondence in relation to this Planning Proposal. 

 

I have written to the department in relation to endorsement of the LUS as it relates to Lot 1 in 
Deposited Plan 1134973,. A copy of that letter is attached. 

 

Also attached please find a copy of the conditional endorsement of the WLUS and information 
pertaining to the current PP to amend the WLEP in relation to the approaches to the Murray Downs 
Swan Hill Bridge.  This example may be of assistance. 

 

Regards 
Paul O’Brien 
Deputy General Manager 
Development Services 
 

Wakool Shire Council 
P  03 5453 3200 F 03 5453 3122 
E paul.obrien@wakool.nsw.gov.au  

 
Be green and read from the screen 
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